
645 Pilloni Road 

Griffith NSW 2680 

 

14th August 2017 

 

Planning Services 

Department of Planning and Environment 

GPO Box 39 

Sydney NSW 2001 

 

Attention: Director – Industry Assessments 

 

RE: SSD 7462 – 13 Pembury Road Minto 

 

Dear Sir / Madam, 

I am writing to object with everything I have about this proposal to expand the capacity of 

this waste station. 

I have owned and still own, a property in this street for over 30 years and Campbelltown 

Council made it difficult to develop anything unless it was of good quality which resulted in a 

quality industrial area. Now all that planning is going for nothing with developments such as 

this being submitted. 

This development is going to severely downgrade my life investment. 

Regardless of whatever submission they make, to think they can process 7 times more waste 

is preposterous. They are a big enough nuisance as it is without multiplying that x 7. 

The difficulty in negotiating the street is hard enough as it is without multiplying the number 

of trucks entering and leaving the site. 

The street just does not suit high volume truck movements. 

I trust you have the common sense to see through the submission for what it is and think of 

the surrounding property owners and reject this submission 

 

Yours Sincerely 

Chris Firth 


